
 

 

 

 

Hello Heart Partners, 

As many of you know, Hearts for Homes is a non-profit organization that has held a variety of 
fundraising events to raise money to help homeless children and their families access their 
own home in Macomb County. Join us as we “Fall into Cash” again this year! 

Starting September 1st through September 30th you, your family, and friends can have a 
chance at winning $250.00 every weekday and Saturday evening for only $20 a 
ticket!!  You heard that right! 

The concept is pretty simple. For $20.00, you will receive a ticket with a three-digit number on 
it. If the number on your ticket matches Michigan’s Daily 3 evening drawing, on Monday – 
Saturday throughout September, you will win $250. Payouts will be mailed via check every 
Monday!  Our goal, while lofty, is to sell all 1,000 ticket number combinations, and with your 
help, we can achieve that goal!   

In the event the Daily 3 number for a particular evening wasn’t sold, we will randomly pull one 
stub that night from the sold tickets. That person wins the $250.00 prize.  Your numbers are 
good for the entire month of drawings!  You win, Hearts for Homes wins, but most 
importantly, homeless and at-risk families WIN……EVERY ONE WINS! With your help, 
we can help more homeless children get into their own home this Fall and help keep at-risk 
families in their homes! 

We would be so grateful if you would purchase multiple tickets and share this invite with your 
family and friends. Following is the link that will take you to the H4H website. For purchasing 
tickets go to www.Hearts4Homes.org then click on the donate button. This will take you to 
PayPal, where you can pay with your PayPal account or with a credit card. Please include 
how many tickets you want to purchase and your name, address and email in the message 
space. You can also send a ticket request and check made payable to Hearts for Homes and 
mail to: 155 S. Main St. Unit 448, Mt. Clemens, MI, 48046-9998. Please include the same 
information as mentioned above. We will send your tickets immediately upon receiving your 
request. Please note that we must receive your payment no later than August 26, 2022. If 
360 tickets are not sold by August 26, 2022 we will return your money and the fundraiser will 
not be held! Please be sure to include your email address so we can contact you! 

 Please feel free to email me, Christa Carpenter, at itzchrista01@yahoo.com with any 
questions. As always, we thank you for your continued and unwavering support and good 
luck!! 

Christa Carpenter, H4H Fundraising Committee Coordinator 
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